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MORPHETTVILLE – SATURDAY, 1 FEBRUARY 2014  

RACE 6 – DARLEY HANDICAP – 2014 metres 

 

Stewards reviewed previous race starts in respect of BELIVEAU and questioned jockey Dale 

Smith in relation to instructions provided to him at Pakenham on Saturday, 11 January 2014.  

 

Dale Smith explained at Pakenham on Saturday, 11 January 2014 he was given no 

instructions from Trainer Mr. C. McDonald or any stable representative.  He added, in his 

opinion, the track appeared to favour horses racing on pace or leading and as a result he 

elected to be more positive in the early stages. 

 

In the circumstances, having regard for the explanations provided by Trainer Mr. C. 

McDonald and Jockey Dale Smith, Stewards are satisfied that the instructions provided to 

Jockey Dominic Tourneur in this event were consistent with instructions provided prior to 

Pakenham on 11 January 2014.      
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6 February 2013  


